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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are excited to let you know that we are sending out a survey to get your feedback about our 

Academy. 

This survey is important because it will help us learn what you think about different things at Iceni 

Secondary Academy. We want to know how we can make our Academy even better for your children. 

Your ideas will help us figure out what we should improve and what is already working well. 

When you fill out the survey, please share your thoughts honestly. Your answers will be kept private. 

The survey will be available until Monday 3rd February, so please make sure to have your say and share 

your feedback over the next few weeks. The survey link is available below:  

edurio.com/poll/3r10G6 

In addition to your survey, we will also be asking the students to provide their own feedback. This will 

give us valuable insights from their perspective, helping us make the best choices for their learning 

and support. This will be completed during the academy day.  

Together, we can make Iceni Secondary Academy a great place for our children to learn and grow. 

Your opinion and honesty are much appreciated. If you have any questions or concerns, please get in 

touch.  

We look forward to your feedback! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr R Rushton 

Principal 

edurio.com/poll/3r10G6

